
May 10, 2021  (Updated May 24, 2021) 

Web Announcement 2499 

Attention All Providers:  

Use Federal Consent for Sterilization (form HHS-687) 
Nevada Medicaid has replaced the Sterilization Consent Form (FA-56) with the Federal Consent for Sterilization 
(form HHS-687).  Nevada Medicaid providers must begin using form HHS-687 instead of the previous Nevada 
Medicaid form FA-56 and/or any other Sterilization Consent Form.  Form HHS-687 is accessible on the Providers 
Forms webpage by clicking on FA-56 - Instructions for Completing Form HHS-687 – Consent for Sterilization. 
Providers are encouraged to review the detailed instructions for completing form HHS-687. 

Effective July 1, 2021, the Federal Consent for Sterilization (form HHS-687) is required for use by Nevada Medicaid 
providers.  Previous versions of the form will be permitted for use until date of service June 30, 2021.  After date of 
service June 30, 2021, if previous versions of the form or other Sterilization Consent Forms are submitted with a 
claim, the claim will deny. 
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https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/forms/forms.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/forms/forms.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/FA-56.pdf



